
 
 

ESTIMATED TSAA and/or TELS  
 
Your enclosed Award Letter shows an Estimated Tennessee Student Assistance 
Award and/or an Estimated Tennessee Education Lottery Scholarship. This 
means that at the time this Award Letter was printed, you met the grant and/or 
scholarship eligibility requirements. The requirements are met by submitting your 
FAFSA early, being a Tennessee resident, and meeting certain financial and/or 
academic requirements. 
 
To confirm your award, you will receive a Tentative Award Letter from the 
Tennessee Student Assistance Corporation (TSAC). If you do not hear from TSAC 
by June 1st, be sure to contact them to determine if there are any problems. 
 
The amount of the TSAA and/or TELS that is shown on your Financial Aid award 
letter reflects the maximum amount that you are eligible to receive. All TSAA 
amounts are based on actual tuition for the degree program in which you have 
enrolled. This amount may be different from your “Tentative TSAA Award 
Letter” that you received from TSAC.  
 
The TSAA and/or TELS award will be paid to the institution listed on the letter 
you receive from TSAC. Check your Tentative Award Letter to make sure 
Tusculum College is the school that is listed.  If Tusculum College is not listed, 
you will need to transfer this award to Tusculum by using one of these methods: 
indicate a change of school on the Tentative Award Letter, visit 
www.CollegePaysTN.com under the Students and Parents section to print the 
change of institution forms, or by writing TSAC at:  
 

TSAC 
404 James Robertson Parkway 

Parkwy Towers, Suite 1510 
Nashville, TN 37243  

1-800-342-1663 
 
Changes and/or corrections must be completed with TSAC by August 1 for Fall 
enrollment and December 1 for Spring enrollment.  
 
We would like to congratulate you on your decision to further your education at 
Tusculum College!  The Financial Aid Staff stands ready to serve you and we look 
forward to working with you.  
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